
CONSIDERING  
THE DIOCESAN 
PRIESTHOOD? 

 

VOCATION AWARENESS 
WEEKEND 

 
November 9 - 11, 2012 

AT 
ST. JOHN VIANNEY COLLEGE 

SEMINARY 
MIAMI, FLORIDA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Please visit us at 
www.miamiarch.org/vocations 

Archdiocese of Miami 
Vocations Office 

305-762-1137 


